
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
     

Community Alert 

 
                   Armed Robberies 
                                  020th District 
                                     (Lincoln) 

 
 

About the Crime: 
This alert gives notice of recent Armed Robberies that have occurred within the 
boundaries of the 20th District (Lincoln). In these incidents, the victim(s) were sitting 
in their parked vehicle, when offender(s) approach the victim(s), displayed a 
handgun and announced a robbery. The offender(s) then take the victim's property 
and fled on foot. 
 
Incident times and locations: 

• 4800 block of N. Magnolia on February 28, 2017 at 1:45pm. 

• 5700 block of N. Clark on March 7, 2017 at 1:40am. 
 
About the Offender: 

• Male(s), blacks, between 20 to 30 years old  
 
What you can do: 

• Be aware of this crime and alert your neighbors. 

• Pay special attention to any suspicious people loitering in the area. 

• Try to avoid sitting in your vehicle for an extended period of time. 

• Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of the offender(s) 
including any vehicle description and license plate information. 

 
 

If you have any information Contact the Bureau of 
Detectives – Area North 

(312) 744-8263 
JA-170093, JA-177767 
Reference: P17-N-061 
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